
 

 

11th July 2022 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Re: Year 5 Birkenhead Park Visit 
 
On Wednesday 13th July, Year 5 will be walking to Birkenhead Park to visit the Knife Angel as part of the RE 

curriculum. The children will also take part in some art activities and will participate in a game of cricket.  

Children must wear their school uniform and sensible shoes, please ensure your child has sun cream 
applied and a sun hat as we are expecting hot weather.    
 
The children will be leaving after lunch and will not need a packed lunch. 
 
There is no cost involved in this trip however we do need permission for your child to attend. Please log 
onto your ParentPay account to give consent no later than Tuesday 12 July 2022.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs E McGunigall 
Headteacher          


